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DEATH:  Pray for MARY BRIDGET O’GRADY, Louisburgh
Sister of Anne Sheridan, Brownhall
                                          MAY SHE REST IN PEACE

BAPTISMS We welcome into the Christian community
JANE EVE LAWLESS, Ballydavock
FIADH KATE PRENDERGAST, Cloonduane
JAMES JOSEPH JOYCE, MANULLA
LUCIA ROSE KATHLEEN MORAN, Ballinlough
Baptised recently. Congratulations to their parents and families

BALLA CRD ONLINE BINGO, continues on Sunday at 8pm go to
www.Balla.ie before noon on Sunday to be in with a chance of winning
Balla Bingo Online is looking for Volunteers from our community to assist on Sunday evenings,
if you are interested, please contact Balla CRD, www.balla.ie or phone Seamus 0871850860
Balla CRD is recruiting a full time Office Administrator, an exciting opportunity for
someone interested in Community Development and with the ability to work as part of a team.
Applicants should fulfil Pobal CSP recruitment criteria. Details are available online at:
https://www.pobal.ie/programmes/community-services-programme-csp/ To apply please
email your curriculum vitae before Monday 16th August 2021 to
ballacrdmanager@gmail.com or visit www.balla.ie for more details

BELCARRA LOTTO: takes place every Sunday night, draw posted on the Belcarra Ireland
Facebook page. Google ‘Clubforce Belcarra Lotto’ to find link

FREE FULL TIME COOKERY COURSE- at Mayo Abbey in conjunction with
MSLETB Professional Cookery full time course starts September at Mayo Abbey Training
Centre. The course is free to successful applicants.  Any applicants who are in receipt of a
social welfare payment may be eligible to receive a training allowance in lieu.  The course
leads to a QQI major award in Culinary Skills. Call 094 93 65987 or
email training@mayoabbey.ie for further information.
TRAINING for use of SMART PHONES & COMPUTERS Free to a one to one or
small group training.  Subject to eligibility under South West Mayo SICAP Programme.
For further information contact Ger at The Resource Centre 094- 93 65 987

REFLECTION
Elizabeth said to Mary:
‘Of all women you are the most blessed.’ Mary was blessed, not only because
she was Jesus’ mother, but also because she heard the word of God and did it.
We too will be blessed if we hear the word of God and do it.
Lord, soften our hearts with your grace, and warm them with your love, so that
your word may take root in our hearts, and bear fruit in our lives.
Flor McCarthy


